
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 89.31% 

Sycamores – 94.00% 

Poplars – 91.33% 

Maples –96.00% 

Elms – 95.33% 

Hawthorns – 94.67% 

Chestnuts – 92.12% 

 

Well done to Mrs Traba’s 

class this week.  
 

 

 

Class News 

Seedlings – This week we have heard all about your pets and thought about 

how to look after them We talked at length about whether a crocodile would 

be a good pet!  

Saplings – This week we have written some fantastic zoo animal description. 

Can you remember which animal was your favourite?  

Sycamores – This week we have been using conjunctions to join clauses in 

Literacy and completed our maths topic of place value – numbers to 20.  

Poplars – This week we have done some fantastic drawing, focussing on 

Antoni Gaudi. We are looking forward to continuing our lizards next week!  

Maples – This week Maple class have used Chrome books to do some super 

research on the water cycle ready for our class writes next week.  

Elms – This week, Elm have worked extremely hard in maths, using different 

methods to multiply 2 digit by 1 digit numbers. We have also learned about 

the different responsibilities parishioners have to make the parish community 

successful in preparation for our trip to church next week. 

Hawthorns – Hawthorns produced some fantastic persuasive writing 

complaining to the Prime Minister about the age restrictions currently in 

place for children accessing social media.  

Chestnuts – Chestnuts have made amazing effort in writing biographies and 

great enthusiasm for learning about inheritance and variation.  

The end of another fantastic week. Well done to all of our fantastic prize winners. 

It’s lovely to hear about all of the fantastic things the children are getting up to 

outside of school. 

A special mention to our Year 6 children who did so well in the multi-skills 

Northumberland games event this afternoon. I love how they can be held virtually 

with many schools competing from their own building.  

Finally, a huge well done to our Seedlings class. All of our new starters have 

settled in so well and I’m delighted at how well the children already there made 

them feel so welcome.  

Have a lovely weekend! Mr Moran. 

Special mentions this week go to Ella for winning her 12th trophy for dancing, Logan for getting Man of the Match at football, Isaac for 

going on a tour of St James’ Park, Frankie for winning the match with his football team, Joshua W whose little brother said his first word, 

Ruby for swimming 5m, Lochlan for getting a world cup football signed by Alan Shearer, Oliver who won his 7th football match in a row, 

Safra who had a professional portrait of herself drawn, Rosie who got her 100m badge for swimming, Will W for football, Harley and Alex 

who have played for their football team for 5 years, Ethan M who is now an uncle, Olly who has started at a boxing club, James for getting 

man of the match at football, Liam B for getting a trophy for his first day at football, Ewan for building lots of Lego models, Matthew who 

has moved from Cubs to Scouts, Riley who has started gymnastics., Florence A for making it to 2 finals in her dance competition on Sunday 

and winning 2 trophies.   

Our fantastic award winners this week – 

given for lots of wonderful things, please 

ask why if your child was a winner. 

 


